
Dear Ben and Micha,

Thank you so much for remembering Harry with a Tree for Isreal 
planting. I have expressed my sincere appreciation to the staff for the 
wonderful care given to Harry. Your state of the art facility with all its 
wonderful amenities, along with the staff, made our journey  
with Harry comforting. Finding this placement for him was truly a 
blessing.

I’m sure you are aware of just how difficult it was to come to terms 
that he needed a safe, loving environment. We definitely found this 
at the Oasis. Living through these two years was difficult, and espe-
cially this last year with the Pandemic added in. We admire how you 
handled this with the utmost precaution to keep all patients, staff and 
visitors safe. 

Again, our sincere appreciation for all that you did for Harry and our 
family!

Sincerely,
Joy Reece, John Reece & Sue Savard


